EBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TEE Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presiﬁ%m’imz
DATE: July 10, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0349
"Quick-Take" Condemnation — Notice of Proposed Commencement

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 09-0349 which is for the purpose of requiring the City to provide certain notice
before it institutes a quick-take condemnation proceeding. The BDC respectfully defers this bill
to the Baltimore City Law Department.

S Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill09/09-0349
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